Dear Sirs and Madames,

My family lives in the Hyde Park area.

Just today we were made aware of a decision to place a homeless hub on Fanshawe Park Road in The Black Pearl hotel for a shelter for drug addicted and mentally ill women.

This idea will cause nothing but problems for the homeowners and businesses in this area. We do not welcome the inevitable rise in crime and violence that statistics verify unequivocally in these placements.

We do not want this in our neighbourhood and will join together with all of our neighbours who are in agreement. Your decision to proceed will be met with major resistance.

We appreciate your consideration of our viewpoint.

Concerned homeowners. Karen Broadbent Dave McWilliams